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Mr. Kalle Palling, Chairman 

EU Affairs Committee of the Estonian Parliament 

Mr. Gediminas Kirkilas, Chairman 

EU Affairs Committee of the Lithuanian Parliament 

Ms. Lolita Čigāne, Chairperson  

EU Affairs Committee of the Latvian Parliament 

Parliament of Denmark 

European Affairs Committee 

Christiansborg 

DK-1240 Copenhagen K 

Tel. +45 33 37 55 00 

Fax +45 33 32 85 36 

www.ft.dk 

ft@ft.dk 

Dear colleagues 10 June 2016 

On behalf of the European Affairs Committee of the Danish Parliament, I 

would like to thank you for your letter of 6 June 2016 to the President of the 

European Council, Mr. Donald Tusk.  

 

We support your wish to implement as quickly as possible the reinforced re-

spect for subsidiarity agreed by the European Council on 18-19 February 

2016, if the British electorate votes in favour of remaining in the EU on 23 

June.  

 

Accordingly, I would like to convey to you our wish to co-sign the letter to the 

European Council’s President.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mette Gjerskov 

Chairperson 
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